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Geneva Grape Festival Parade

Fire Brigade presents 
“Big Red” at Avon Lake Truck Day celebration
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From the Potentate
Greetings Nobles and Friends!
Our Shrine year is coming to a close soon, but we 
still have a few very important events coming up. 
First, we have our Night at the Races on Friday, 
November 8 at the Diamond Event Center. This is 
our big event to raise money for Shriners Hospitals.  
Next is the Hunters’ Turkey Shoot on Saturday, 
November 16 at the Berea Masonic Center.  It is only 
$10 and is a fantastic family event. Everyone can 
shoot the BB guns at the targets with our supervision 
and have a chance to win a turkey and/or a ham. 

Bring out your family and friends!  Then comes December and we have our 
Potentate’s Recognition and Appreciation Night on Friday the 6th at the 100th 
Bomb Group Restaurant. We will have a great buffet dinner and entertainment 
at no charge for all the attendees, but reservations are REQUIRED! Contact our 
High Priest and Prophet Thomas Joseph right away as our deadline is rapidly 
approaching.  The last big event for the year will be our Childrens’ Holiday 
Party on Saturday, December 14 at the Diamond Event Center.  This is always 
a very fun event.  Bring your family and enjoy a great afternoon together with 
Clowns, face-painting, entertainment, refreshments, and a visit from the big guy 
in the red suit.  I hope to see you at ALL of these incredible events!
Besides our awesome upcoming events, we have our business meeting in 
November when we will be seriously looking into our future.  This will include 
our future officers and our future meeting place.  We have a petition signed by 
over 100 Nobles to move our home to the Berea Masonic Center.  Come and let 
your voice be heard!
Again I’d like to reach out to all of our Nobles, but especially our newest 
Nobles. Perhaps you have joined our Shrine in the last year or so (or have been a 
member for some time, now), but you haven’t gotten active in any Club or Unit.  
This is where the action, fun, and fellowship really happen.  The meetings are 
listed on the calendar in our newsletter or online. All you have to do is show 
up at a meeting that interests you.  I am certain you will receive a very warm 
welcome and you’ll be hooked. I can’t go over all of them in detail here but if 
anyone has any questions, please contact me or any of the Divan members for 
more information.  
I’ll write more in the last couple of messages, but Debbie and I really want 
you to know how much we have enjoyed this year and seriously appreciate the 
incredible hospitality that we have received everywhere that we have been.  You 
all are wonderful!  Ladies, please continue to come to our business meetings 
for a time of fellowship during our business meeting along with some type of 
program.  I know that Debbie appreciates seeing you all!
See you soon somewhere!
Shriners - having fun and changing lives!

Mark J. Bollinger, Potentate
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Divan Directory
Illustrious Potentate 
Mark Bollinger 
C: 440 429-7094 
Email: mjbollinger62@gmail.com)
Chief Rabban 
Ronn Murphy 
C: 216 702-6785 
Email: murphyrm@cox.ne
Assistant Rabban 
Terry Hamilton P.P. 
C: 419 651-9720 
Email: hambone1@zooninternet.net)
High Priest & Prophet 
Thomas Joseph 
c: (440) 263-3981 
Email: tj_638@aol.com)
Oriental Guide 
Robert Carlson 
Cell: 440 364-7432 
email: BobCarlson@Oh.RR.com
Treasurer 
Jay Flack 
Res: 440 655-1747 
Cell: 440 665-1747 
E-mail: jayflack@yahoo.com 
treasurer@alkoranshriners.com
Recorder 
Robert Berteau 
C: 216 337-9849 
E-mail: rdb379@sbcglobal.net 
or: recorder@alkoranshriners.com

Paper Deadline!
For those of you that submit
materials for the Al Koran News:
I need your letters, ads and photos
in a timely manner, so that I can
assemble the newsletter with
enough time for artwork, layout,
printing & mailing.  
Deadline is 2nd Wednesday  
each month.
Thank You Roger Neff P.P.,
Editor & Publisher

Calendar of Events
November 8: Night at the Races

November 16: Chief Rabban Seminar

                       Hunter’s Spaghetti Dinner & Turkey Shoot

November 18: Scheduled Business Meeting

November 28: Happy Thanksgiving!

December 9: BOD/Divan Meeting

December 14: Children’s Christmas Party 

December 16: Scheduled Business Meeting - Election of 2020

Nobles and Ladies
Remember that we have a special 
program for the ladies at our 
monthly business meetings. The 
next one will be on Monday, 
October 21 at Brecksville Lodge. 
Dinner is at 6pm and the ladies’ 
program will begin at 7pm.

Hope to see you there!

Mark J. Bollinger
May the Lord bless you and keep 
you.

THE LEGION OF HONOR UNIT IS SELLING THEIR  
ORIGINAL PARADE RIFLES. 

Please contact Illustrious Sir Al Paynter, 216-346-3162 or a unit member if 
you are interested in purchasing one of the Krag US Springfield Armory 1896 

Rifles. 
Bore is original.  Barrel has been reduced in length, front sight removed.  

Weapon is chromed. No firing pin. Sling comes with the rifle.  Price is $300.  
Delivery can be organized. 

Mark Your Calendar
“The  Potentate’s  Recognition 
Banquet “ will be held at the 100th 
Bomb  Squadron, 20920 Brookpark 
Rd, Cleveland 44135 on December 6th 
2019. Open bar/cocktails from 5:30-
6:30pm, dinner 6:30-7:30pm, open bar/
cocktails 7:30-9:30pm.
CASH bar 9:30-midnight. Shuttle to 
Hilton Garden Inn Airport will be 
provided for anyone staying at the 
hotel. 
RSVP Tom Joseph 440-263-3981
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On Sunday, October 13, P/C Bob Stanley was invested 
with the DeMolay International Active Legion of Honor 
Award.  It is the highest honor that can be conferred on 
a Senior DeMolay and is given for outstanding service to 
either the Order of DeMolay or to your community.

Congratulations goes out to our Past Potentate Wayne 
Angstrom who has been elected Second Lieutenant 
Commander of the Great Lakes Shrine Association 
Legion of Honor.  Good luck Wayne in your new position.

A little Masonic Trivia - On June 15, 1752, Brother and 
Grand Master Benjamin Franklin conducted his now 
famous kite experiment in Philadelphia.  He successfully 
extracted sparks from an above thunderstorm.  Where he 
conducted this experiment is now 19 South Tenth Street 
and Ludlow Street.  Upon this site now is St. Stephens 
Episcopal Church, which was built in 1823, in the Gothic 
Revival Style.  It is a truly beautiful church, one that you 
must visit if you are in Philadelphia.

This scribe has been informed at this writing (October 
4) that our Sunshine Chairman Emil Arvidson and Past 
Commodore Jack Hattendorf are currently in sick bay.  
We hope they will be up and about when you read this 
article.  According to the Old Farmers Almanac, this 
winter is going to be a doozy.  Now is the time to get the 
snow blower ready and don’t forget to get your flu shot.

For all those who couldn’t make the September meeting 
at the Pine Lake Trout Club, we are hoping that Vice 
Commodore Jack Hattendorf can once again set up a 
fishing dinner meeting in 2020.

Do you like to watch horse racing?  If you do, Al 
Koran Shrine is hosting a Night at the Races on Friday, 
November 8.  The location will be the Diamond 
Event Center in Brunswick, Ohio.  More details are 
available in the Al Koran Shriners news.  The Mariners 
are sponsoring one of the races and from what our 
Commodore has told me, there are several fast ponies that 
will be running.  Post time is 1930 hours.

The November Business Meeting of Al Koran Shrine 
will be held on Monday, November 18.  The location will 
be in the Official Call of the Potentate in the November 

Al Koran Magazine on page 2.

At this writing (October 4), we still have seven weeks 
until Al Koran Shrine holds a Cold Sand Ceremony on 
Thursday evening, November 21.  The location will be 
at the Youngstown Shrine Club.  For those Al Koran 
Shriners who have never been to the Youngstown Shrine 
Club, here is your opportunity.  Now is the time to step 
up and sign up our non-Shrine Masonic Brothers and 
welcome them not only to the Oasis of Al Koran Shriners, 
but also to Shriners International.

As in past years, our Magical Holiday Party is truly 
enjoyed by all who attend.  This year will be no exception 
and will once again be held at the Penthouse at Bratenahl 
Place, which will coincide with the Mariners Change 
of Watch.  Entertaining us that afternoon will be the 
famous blues singer Kristine Jackson, who is also known 
as Music  By KJ.  Sunday, December 15 is the date and 
1600 hours is the time.  For information concerning the 
Mariners and our activities, contact Commodore Ronn 
Murphy at 216-702-6785.

The Al Koran Mariners’ family would like to wish all 
in the Oasis of Al Koran Shrine a Happy and Bountiful 
Thanksgiving.

Please remember to vote on Tuesday, November 5.  Yes, 
your vote does count.

Mariners Log  by Bob Stanley, M.S.A.

Bob Stanley, flanked by Recorder Bob Berteau and Chief 
Rabban Ronn Murphy has received the Demolay Legion of 
Honor ...Congrats Bob!
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 September 2019 Membership In Memorium

Richard Curtis

Gordon Graybill, Sr.

 David Kurtz, Sr.

Robert Lovelace

 Eugene Proud

 Lawrence Sanderson

 Ted Thomas

September 1,	        1,014 Regular      4 Associates

Creations	 4	 0

Restorations	 0	 0

Demits	 0	 0

Deaths	 7	 0

Suspensions	 0	 0

September 30      1,014 Regular      4 Associates

Total Membership as of September 30, 2019 ..... 2,108 Nobles

Shriner Hillbillys are joined by Beta Sigma Phi Sorority
members for a wine tasting lunch.
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From the Recorder
FROM THE RECORDER
Greetings Nobles,

We are well into the fall season 
and hope everyone had a chance to 
view some really great colors during 
the peak times of change. We are now 
rapidly approaching winter and that 
will bring the thought of SNOW, I 
know that may be dirty word to some 
but there are many beautiful scenes 
that also come with the winter months. 
For those Nobles who travel south 
for the winter months please make 
sure you let the Recorder know your 
temporary address so we can make 
sure you get your monthly magazine 
and other important mailings, just 
phone the office.

Tampa has completed sending all 
dues notices out for 2020 dues, Al 
Koran dues remain at $137.00 (temple 
portion $102, hospital portion $5 and 
per capita portion $30), please remit 
your dues as soon as you are able, if 
you have not received a dues notice 
please call the office I can print one 
and send it to you, again these are 
coming in bulk form so pay attention 
to the envelope. If you have paid your 
dues and received a duplicate invoice 

please do not pay again. I have been 
working hard to clear my desk but 
with over 1,000 members I tend to 
be a little slow in posting, please be 
patient with me. The 2020 dues card 
stickers will be mailed weekly and 
you should place them on your plastic 
card when you receive them. If you 
need assistance in paying dues please 
give me a call at the office and we will 
address each situation. Remember you 
can still purchase LIFE memberships 
in our temple for 20 times current 
dues of $102 if you are under 65 years 
or 10 times $102 if over 65 years, you 
can also purchase your $5 hospital fee 
for a lump sum payment of $150, you 
can purchase your per capita fee of 
$30 for a lump sum payment of $900. 
The by-laws let you purchase one or 
two or all three or any combination, 
may be worth thinking about for 
some, you will not be required to pay 
that portion of dues again. Please give 
me a call in office if you are interested 
in any of these options. 

Nobles, a great concern is those 
still owing 2019 AND NOW 2020 
dues (40), those who have not paid 
2019 dues your notice should reflect 
your dues total as $274, please include 

them with your 2020 remittance, we 
really do not want to suspend anyone 
for non- payment but our by-laws do 
not permit us to carry you for two 
years, so please check your dues 
cards, remember if you are not current 
with your Shrine dues you cannot be 
a member or participate of any club 
or unit within our Shrine. PLEASE 
CHECK YOUR DUES CARD NOW!! 
DUES ARE DUE BY DECEMBER 
31!!!! 

Remember, petitions are always 
welcome; fees until December 31, 
2019 have been lowered to $50 which 
covers your 2020 dues and standard 
fez. Membership is open to all Master 
Masons in good standing; please 
mention in all bodies Lodge, Chapter, 
Council, and Commandery. The last 
day to read petitions at this rate will 
be January 20 and we can do a short 
ceremonial at that meeting. Hope 
to see all at one of our upcoming 
events. Please MAKE THE EFFORT 
TO ATTEND YOUR AL KORAN 
SHRINE AND THE ACTIVITIES.

Robert D. Berteau, Recorder
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42nd Annual Lee Tressell Shrine Football game at 
Baldwin Wallace University.
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   Greetings Nobles and Ladies! October’s costume party 
and dinner was a big hit. Now, the Lakewood Shrine Club 
continues its monthly “date night” dinner & entertainment 
schedule on the 2nd Wednesday of each month. Our dinners 
consist of a 5:30 pm Oasis and cash bar, a delightful dinner 
with all the trimmings expertly prepared by the staff of the 
Cleveland Yachting Club (along with all-season views of the 
marina and lake). After dessert we enjoy a short half-hour 
(or so) presentation by local musicians, speakers or other 
interesting entertainers. There is only one thing missing:
You! And your lady! This month’s dinner happens 
Wednesday, November 13th. It’s a nice way to relax with your 
special someone and we would love to have you join us to 
share food, fellowship and fun. 
Guests are always welcome and, as an added incentive for 
non-members, Nobles get their first dinner for free and their 
first year’s dues free as well.  Dinners include two main 
course selections (usually a meat or seafood choice) plus 
a vegetarian selection. For reservations, please call Noble 
George Everden at (440) 799-8825 by Sunday, November 
10th and he will tell you what your meal choices are. The 
Cleveland Yachting Club is located at 200 Yacht Club Drive, 
Rocky River, OH 44116

  Lakewood Shrine Club

  	   	        		                                 						           Nov 2019

In case you haven’t read the last Hunters article, The Fourteenth Annual Spaghetti Dinner and Turkey 
Shoot is being held on the 16th of November. We hope reservations will be called in so Linda Paynter 
(our Chief Chef) knows how to and how much to prepare. The event will be held at the Berea Masonic 
Temple, at 366 Eastland, in beautiful Berea Ohio. Did I mention we will have an open bar and this is a 
family affair. (we do not serve under 21) Paper targets being shot at by BB guns. There will be turkeys or 
hams to shoot for. Look at the flier for doors open at 5PM and dinner by 6. 

Know if you haven’t heard or were not informed, The Hunters had an ongoing gun raffle for the last few 
months and the drawing was the latter week of October. BUT, WE ARE HAVING ANOTHER GUN 
RAFFLE. This time it is going to be for a hand gun. There will be only 60 books with 5 tickets for 
$20.00, or $5.00 for a single ticket. Most of the Hunters members will have the tickets. The drawing will 
be held when all books are sold. Which we hope by the Spaghetti Dinner. 

The Hunters had election of Officers at the October meeting Officers for 2020 are Roger Neff P.P. – 
Chief, Tom Munro – Asst. Chief, Michael Davison – Secretary and Russ Arndt – Treasurer. We are still 
meeting at the Brecksville Temple, at 8922 Brecksville Rd. and we will open the meeting at 7PM and we 
do have refreshments, but not for those on a diet.

  Hunters
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Driver’s Corner 

Date Hospital Van Miles Driver Driver Driver
9/1/19 Erie Lorain 310 Scott Croxford Dan Edgar

9/16/19 Erie Lorain 386 John Deliman Scott Croxford
Month Total 696

9/9/19 Erie Eastside 325 Bob Carlson Charles Perts
9/16/19 Erie Eastside 251 Fred Freer Mary Freer

Month Total 576

9/19/19 Erie HQ 112 Roger Calkins Bob Carlson
9/20/19 Erie HQ 266 Jack Watson Mary Ann Watson
9/24/19 Erie HQ 269 Roger Calkins Charles Perts

Month Total 647

9/19/19 Erie Mansfield 401 Larry Smith Jerry Gundrum
Month Total 401

9/4/19 Erie Youngstown 250 Mike Burbick Robert Seeger
9/11/19 Cinn Youngstown 562 Greg Anstrom Howard Merritt Jr
9/19/19 Erie Youngstown 270 Fred DeZee Ted Underhill Phil Welce
9/16/19 Erie Youngstown 265 Robert Seeger
9/19/19 Erie Youngstown 265 Mike Burbick Robert Seeger
9/25/19 Erie Youngstown 247 Denny Keslar Elmer Stalnacker Jr

Month Total 1859

SEPTEMBER
Van Trips for Month—14 Van Trips for Year—105 Van Miles for Month—4,179 Van Miles for Year—36,078

Halloween arrived early for the Lakewood Shrine Club crowd 

THANK YOU DRIVERS for your help. You are to be commended.
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Thank You!
Jim Lloyd.................................... 11/19
Joy Arndt.................................... 11/19
John & Rose Boyd......................12/19
Dotty Lockmiller........................12/19
Howard Butterworth...................12/19
Eric Butler..................................12/19
Lee & Betty Pilous.....................12/19
Ralph & Cynthia Lindeman.......12/19
Roger & Marylou Neff...............12/19
John & Margie Haught...............12/19
Gary Brookins..............................1/20
Debbie Saiter & Fudge.................1/20
Michael Davison...........................1/20
Tom & Jere Boyer.........................1/20
Stan & Betty Updike....................1/20
John Deliman & Shirley Tipton...1/20
Richard Piskura............................1/20
Art Moore....................................1/20
Joe & Danielle Zemek..................1/20
Elmer & Judy Rogers...................1/20
Wendell & Ruth Cole.................. 2/20
Jim & Janice Reed....................... 2/20

Ken & Beth Weidig..................... 2/20
Elaine Fishleigh........................... 2/20
Roger & Jane Edgington..............3/20
Scott & Jana Grim........................3/20
Janelle Fyfe..................................4/20
Barbara Fyfe.................................4/20
Emil Arvidson..............................5/20
Ed & Dorothy Dietz.....................5/20
Ben Farrah....................................5/20
Edward E. Heller..........................6/20
Al Strodrbeck & Ginger Sorg.......6/20
Kirk & Marcia Hopkins...............6/20
James & Lois Parkinson...............6/20
Chuck & Barbara Bradler............. 7/20
Bill Boyd & Norma MacDonald... 7/20
Norm & Phyllis Melchreit............ 7/20
Paul Peddie................................... 7/20
Creighton & Winnie Bradler........ 7/20
Evie Probert.................................. 7/20
Robert Powell............................... 7/20
Chuck Erickson............................ 7/20
Ambassadors................................ 7/20

Roger Van Nostran.......................8/20
Ralph & Eda Thadeus..................8/20
Jack & Marge Conner...................8/20
Ray Wohl......................................9/20
Annamay Hershey........................9/20
Rose Hixenbaugh.........................9/20
William R, Miller....................... 10/20
J.C.William Tattersall................. 10/20
John & Diane Kohler.................. 10/20
Ken Boring & Shannon Heilman..11/20
Richard Butler............................ 11/20
Walter Ibele................................ 12/20
Fred & Mary Freer.....................12/20
John & Joanne Larson.................. 2/21
Ronn Murphy............................... 1/21
Monty Thomas............................. 1/21
Dan Frenz..................................... 5/21
Charles & Bonnie Erickson.......... 6/21
Norita Hinerman..........................2/22
Wayne & Sandy Angstrom...........2/22

BOOSTERS	 exp. date BOOSTERS	 exp. date BOOSTERS	 exp. date

   Al Koran Boosters 
“Al Koran Boosters” help to defray the cost of publishing and mailing our magazine. To be a “Booster” 
please send a check, payable to Al Koran, for $10 per person listed to Al Koran Headquarters. Names are 
listed for one year, after which it is time to renew. Renewal dates are shown after your name.

Bay Shrine Club  meets every fourth 
Wednesday monthly at 11:30 AM for 
lunch.  Meetings alternate between 
Mahale’s Restaurant & Lounge, 24945 
Detroit Road and Arrabiats Restaurant, 
600 Dover Center Road.  Nobles, 
wives and guests are invited to attend.  
Call President Chuck Erickson to 
make a reservation:  440-835-0726

Bay Shrine Club

Champion Award for a very successful Golf Outing in Mansfield. Award named 
for Ken Amos of the Mansfield Shrine Club. Ken was a key member of the Club 
and a long time driver for our kids. Sadly we lost Ken just weeks after the 
tournament following a multi year battle with cancer. He is missed.
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DONATIONS TO SHRINERS  
     HOSPITAL for CHILDREN

Erie Medical Center

Medina Rotary Club
   

DONATIONS to AL KORAN GEN-
ERAL FUND 

    Paul & Janice Ahmann

DONATIONS to SHRINERS
TRANSPORTATION FUND

American Legion Post 118

    W.K Ricksecker Lodge 606, 
Aurora, OH

    In Memory of Henry Murphy
Wayne & Sandy Angstrom

Jack Conner

    In Memory of Ed Dietz

        Wayne & Sandy Angstrom
        Eagle Shrine Club
        Richard Piskura

        Jack Conner

  

  DONATIONS to SHRINERS
TRANSPORTATION FUND 

In Honor of 
Ken Weidig P.P. Birthday

Jack Conner

In Memory of David Zmek P.P.

Jack Conner

    In Memory of Bob Lovelace

Jack Conner

    In Memory of Lloyd Aufdenkamp

Jack Conner

DONATIONS to CHILDREN’S
CHRISTMAS PARTY

    Lorain County Shrine Club

Youngstown Shrine Clubs Howard Merritt, Treasurer of Shriners Hosptital for Children - Erie Medical Center  
presents a check to Board Chairman Bob Stevenson.... and is seen trying out the new playground/physical therapy 
equipment recently dedicated.
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DECEMBER 2019
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3
Mansfield SC

4 5 6 
Potentate’s 
Recognition 
Banquet

7

8 9
BOD/Divan Meeting

10 11 
Lakewood SC

12 13 14 

15 
Mariner’s Change
of Watch

16 17 18 
Massillon SC

19 
Eagle SC, 
Youngstown SC

20 
Lorain Co. SC 
Fire Brigade

21 

NOVEMBER 2019
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 
BOD/Divan, Hunters

13 
Lakewood SC

14 
Korvettes, Mariners, 
LOSNA

15 
Lorain Co. SC
 Fire Brigade

16 

17 18 19 20 
Massillon SC

21
Eagle SC, 
Youngstown SC

22 23

24 25 26 27
Hillbilly Clan, 
Bay SC

28 29 30

*Meeting Location: 
Theordore Breck Lodge Room, 
8920 Brecksville Road, Brecksville

Chief Rabban 
Seminar/Hunters 
Spaghetti Dinner & 
Turkey Shoot

Children’s 
Christmas 
Party

Night at the 
Races

Scheduled 
Business 
Meeting

Scheduled 
Business Meeting-
Elect 2020 Officers

Happy 
Thanksgiving
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The Al Koran Shriners 
Hunters Unit 

Turkey Shoot & 

Spaghetti Dinner 

Saturday November 16, 2019  

Doors open 5:00 PM * Dinner at 6:00 PM  
                                     At Berea Masonic Center,  

366 Eastland Rd.  
Berea, OH  

                                                             A Family Affair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

$10.00 PER PERSON  
Turkey shoot is in the Ballroom using BB guns  
 
 

For tickets call: Mike Davison 330-608-2414  
or Russ Arndt 216-905-5629  
 

ALL PROCEEDS TO BENEFIT AL KORAN HUNTERS UNIT  

SHRINERS
the guys that help the kids!
SHRINERS

Hunters Unit 
Turkey Shoot & Spaghetti Dinner

The Al Koran Shriners 
Hunters Unit 

Turkey Shoot & 

Spaghetti Dinner 

Saturday November 16, 2019  

Doors open 5:00 PM * Dinner at 6:00 PM  
                                     At Berea Masonic Center,  

366 Eastland Rd.  
Berea, OH  

                                                             A Family Affair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

$10.00 PER PERSON  
Turkey shoot is in the Ballroom using BB guns  
 
 

For tickets call: Mike Davison 330-608-2414  
or Russ Arndt 216-905-5629  
 

ALL PROCEEDS TO BENEFIT AL KORAN HUNTERS UNIT  

The Al Koran Shriners 
Hunters Unit 

Turkey Shoot & 

Spaghetti Dinner 

Saturday November 16, 2019  

Doors open 5:00 PM * Dinner at 6:00 PM  
                                     At Berea Masonic Center,  

366 Eastland Rd.  
Berea, OH  

                                                             A Family Affair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

$10.00 PER PERSON  
Turkey shoot is in the Ballroom using BB guns  
 
 

For tickets call: Mike Davison 330-608-2414  
or Russ Arndt 216-905-5629  
 

ALL PROCEEDS TO BENEFIT AL KORAN HUNTERS UNIT  

Who’s the best shot in YOUR family?



Mansfield Shrine Club Nobles and Ladies have another 
successful “Special Childrens” Picnic...


